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Tax Season 

We have been busy preparing for the upcoming tax collection season.   

Cayuga Lake National Bank  

Our office, along with the Supervisor’s Office, met with Cayuga Lake National Bank to discuss 

switching some Town accounts to their bank (located on North Triphammer Road).  It was a 

productive meeting and we have started the process of opening accounts there. 

Tompkins County Health Department Rabies Clinics 

The Health Department has scheduled a clinic on January 18, 2023 at the Tompkins County 

SPCA.  Preregistration is recommended.  Visit this link to sign up for an appointment - 

https://tompkinscountyny.gov/health/eh/rabies#clinics  

Accessible Letter 

Permanent accessible hang tags expire every five years.  Our office mails a letter to residents 

whose tag is going to expire within 30 days, reminding them to obtain a new one.  We have 

updated the letter with additional instructions.   

Town Support 

We continue to support other Town departments when requested with proof reading and 

administrative support. 

 

 

https://tompkinscountyny.gov/health/eh/rabies#clinics

